
 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A note from Mrs Schwartz… 
What an amazing start to the year we 

have all had in Year 5. We have only 

been in school a few weeks and already 

we have ventured out into the vastness 

of the solar system, POPPED and 

WHIZZED our way through art lessons 

and whirled and twirled our way around 

the studio in dance! It is going to be an 

action packed year 5S, keep up the 

good work! 

Autumn Term Topics 

In Art, we will be looking at the work of Pop 

Artists Andy Warhol and Roy Lichtenstein and 

creating some of our own work inspired by 

them. Year 5 Science starts with a voyage 

out into the universe when we study Earth 

and Space and then moves into the laboratory 

as we learn about the properties of materials 

in our Separating Mixtures topic. We will also 

be learning all about Mountains, Volcanos and 

Earthquakes in our Geography topic. 

 

 

Maths is fun…  

T The Ultimate Multiplication Tables 

Challenge is making a comeback in 

October. 100 questions in 10 minutes – 

are you fast enough? Keep practising 

hard, challenge yourself to move up to 

the next level! 

Remember… if you know one fact you can 

work out lots more! 

3 x 4 = 12   4 x 3 = 12 

12 ÷ 4 = 3   12 ÷ 3 = 4 

3 x 40 = 120  30 x 4 = 120  

£1.20 ÷ 3 = 40p 

 

Log in with the username and password 

you have been given. 

https://ttrockstars.com  

https://www.spag.com  

https://readtheory.org  

 

Proud to be Forefield 

Passion 

Respect 

Opportunity 

Unique 

Determined 

 

 

https://ttrockstars.com/
https://www.spag.com/
https://readtheory.org/


Weekly Reminders for 5S 

Monday Mrs Schwartz will 

check that your diary 

has been signed. 

  

Tuesday    

Wednesday Games kit with shorts 

for P.E. 

Spelling test today with 

Miss Smith. 

Check Seesaw for your 

new spellings. 

Thursday Make sure you have 

completed your 

homework for today. 

  

Friday Games kit with shorts 

in case of bad weather. 

Check Seesaw for your 

new homework 

assignments. 

 

 

 

Look out for a club to 

join this term…  

Drama, Dodgeball, Archery, Running, 

Football 

Mr Swift says…  

Welcome back to the start of a new 

term. I hope the class newsletter will 

help you to support your child’s learning 

at home/give a reminder about key dates 

in the term ahead. A full calendar of 

events can be found on our website. 

https://www.forefieldjuniors.co.uk  

 

We will be reading… 

I am Cat 

By Jackie Morris 

Darwin’s Dragons 

By Lindsay Galvin 

                    

Macmillan Coffee Morning 29/09/23 

 

Parents’ Evening 17&18/10/23 

Half term ends 20/10/23 

 

Children in Need 17/11/23 

Earthquakes and Volcanoes Workshop  

21/11/23 

 

Panto 11/12/23 Disco 18/12/23 

BINGO! 07/12/23    End of term                   

20/12/23  

 

Dates for your diary 

 

https://www.forefieldjuniors.co.uk/

